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We should all be happy that Jim Brown quickly discovered that the new release was not placing files in
the hierarchy it should.  I apparently broke that when I made the mods related to the millisecond
compatible file names.  Now that I have spun this into a good thing that happened before you needed to
move very many misplaced folders, I present you this shiny new version of RSS.

http://radiosky.com/spec/Spectrograph_Update_2_2_25.exe

JS

On 12/1/2013 2:11 PM, Dave Typinski wrote:

Hi all,

The SUG site has been updated to include recently submitted observing reports from Andy (a slew of
'em!) and Jim (the recent Io-B).

Thanks Jim and Andy for making these reports, they look great!

http://www.radiojove.org/SUG/Storm%20Reports/Observing%20Reports/

--
Dave
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